From: Lithgow City Council

Sent: Wed, 24 Feb 2021 11:32:53 +1100
To: Technology One Connect

Subject: FW: acquisition of WW11 artillery gun
#ECMBODY

Amy Tamasauskas | Records officer

Records | Lithgow City Council
Phone: (02) 6354 9999 | Fax: (02) 6351 4259

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 24 February 2021 11:25 AM

To: Lithgow City Council <council@lithgow.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: acquisition of WW11 artillery gun

Dear Mr Johnson,

We, the ratepayers of Lithgow, vehemently object to the acquisition of the WW11 artillery gun which
the RSL has requested the Council to obtain.

There are already at least 2 guns displayed around Lithgow and we have never observed anyone viewing
them whenever we have passed them and that is practical every day on our daily walk in the area. We
cannot see the benefits of obtaining another as we consider that our rate money should be put to better
use like road repairs, kerb replacement and cleaning of the environment.
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